From: Mark Davies [mailto:mark.davies@ashford.gov.uk]

Sent: 20 November 2018 16:08

To: Cleve Hill Solar Park

Subject: Application by Cleve Hill Solar Park Ltd for an Order Granting Development Consent for the

Cleve Hill Solar Park (EN010085) Adequacy of Consultation Request

Dear Sir/Madam

Thank you for your letter dated 16 November 2018.

I confirm that Ashford Borough Council has no further comment to make on this matter.

Mark Davies Strategic Sites and Design team Ashford Borough Council